
From: S Lee  
Sent: Tuesday, July 5, 2022 10:28 AM 
To: Clerks Richmondhill <clerks@richmondhill.ca> 
Cc: Greg Beros <greg.beros@richmondhill.ca>; Tom Muench <tom.muench@richmondhill.ca>; Castro Liu 
<castro.liu@richmondhill.ca>; Raika Sheppard <raika.sheppard@richmondhill.ca>; Karen Cilevitz 
<karen.cilevitz@richmondhill.ca>; Godwin Chan <godwin.chan@richmondhill.ca>; Office-Mayor Richmondhill 
<officemayor@richmondhill.ca>; Joe DiPaola <joe.dipaola@richmondhill.ca>; Carmine Perrelli 
<carmine.perrelli@richmondhill.ca> 
Subject: Reference Number IC-13702-0521 

 
I am writing with regard to the above.  There is not much to add other than the council must act accordingly. We cannot have 
policies and procedures that the council cannot enforce or allow elected officials to continue to get away with a slap in the hand.  
 
As we discussed this IC report, item 7 is being repeated by the same councillor. His two motions on the Land acknowledgement are 
undermining and disrupting the good work of the staff. We must protect our staff from any kind of harassment and allow them to 
work. 
 
Thank you 
 
Sigmund Lee 
20 Hamills Cres  

 


